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This year, we have welcomed 109 students into year 12 including a number of students from 
other schools who have chosen to apply to us for Sixth Form. We also have students        
travelling from far and wide to be part of our successful Football Academy. We have the    
largest number of students in our Sixth Form this year, that we have ever had and for the first 
time ever, we had to close our applications early as we were full.  

September has been a busy month with several 
events taking place.  We have had the army in for 
a day of challenges which saw the students having 
to work together in teams, communicating to solve 
problems. We also had a company called Talk the 
Talk in to look at effective communication with our 
year 13 students. John Aluma, our Football     
Academy coach and Ms Rafter, Head of Science 
have also presented to the students, talking about 
their journey from Sixth Form through to their     
current careers. We have lots more planned for the 
coming months  

Some dates for your diary: 

 20th October  - NHS Careers          
Exhibition at Watford Football 
Club (year 12 & 13) 

 21st October—Year 13        
photographs 

Over the summer the Sixth Form areas 
were   refurbished. We have created two 
areas, with new furniture being installed in 
each. We have an area purely for silent study as 
well as a separate space which offers           
comfortable space for group work as well as a 
place to relax at break and lunch time. Whilst 
students need to be working during their study 
periods, the more relaxed space offers a place 
to meet with friends during a free period. 

ENRICHMENT 

 

As part of their year 
12 enrichment, 
some of our        
students worked 
hard to create an 
eye catching      
display in the     
Science corridor.  


